
 
March 10, 2023 

Subject: Instructions for Additional Opportunity to Request Paper Materials for Spring 2023 STAAR 

Adusudts
Academic Readiness (STAAR®).  

As announced in the March 9 correspondence to administrators, the Texas Education Agency (TEA) is 

providing an optional process to request additional paper test materials for the spring 2023 STAAR 
administration to assist school systems with the implementation of the first year of administering STAAR 
primarily online. Requests for additional paper test materials include regular-print and large-print 
materials in English and Spanish and may not exceed one percent of eligible students by grade. If 
quantities entered exceed one percent by grade, the entire order of additional paper test materials will be 
rejected. 

The new materials order window will be open March 20–



 

As a reminder, there are no paper answer documents for STAAR. Students 


